
From:
To: suffolkcoastallocalplan
Subject: Woodbridge Neighbourhood Plan
Date: 08 March 2015 16:06:57

Dear Ms Hanslip

We live on Turner Gardens, and are responding to your letter inviting views on whether our area should be
 included within the Woodbridge or Martlesham neighbourhood plans. We think that it makes more sense for
 Seckford Heights to be considered as part of Woodbridge for the purposes of this plan.

Best wishes

Clare and Kevin Gosling




